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Isak Jacobsen, .fo 
Hitoshi Saito, .jp 
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Bart Boswinkel 
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The group discussed how to make the work document about the repository 
comprehensive also to people without a technical background. 
 
The definition of the term 'use cases' established by the previous Working Group 
(Incident Response) was confirmed and discussed. 
 
It was decided that Antoinette Johnson should continue her review of the language and 
phrasing in the work document and that Isak Jacobsen would work with her as a second 
reader from a technical standpoint. 
 
It was decided that Isak would also look at the document on funding models and provide 
feedback to Bart Boswinkel or the entire group. 
 
Bart offered to work with Hitoshi on the questions he raised in the group, and share it 
with the other members on the next call. 
 
 
The next call is set to 28 February. 
 
 
	
  


